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Osseo Schools ISD 279 wanted to update the front entrance of 
Palmer Lake Elementary to make it more user-friendly and safe. 
As a much-traveled part of the school, it needed to have a clean 
look with optimal functionality.

THE CHALLENGE 
The entry area to the school was outdated and no longer up to code.
It needed to replaced quickly and efficiently, with minimal disruption
to classes that were in session.

OUR SOLUTION
Brin Glass Service worked alongside ISD 279’s security contractor to 
replace the old doors that weren’t functioning properly. Brin provided 
the hardware, installation expertise and the glass while the security 
contractor disconnected and reinstalled the security on the doors 
once the project was complete. 

RESULTS ACCOMPLISHED
Brin was able to not only replace the entrance doors, but make them 
more energy efficient. The entry system now has a slick look while 
also serving the practical needs of students and staff. 

Why was Brin Glass best suited for the work?
Brin Glass Service was best suited for the work because our team had 
the experience and skills to design and accomplish the best possible 
solution for a project. 
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